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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
We have had a lovely final week of the term, with many activities and lots of learning! A HUGE THANK YOU to the pupils for working so hard and to the staff for their continued commitment and dedication to the children in our school.

Colomendy Trip
The Year Five and Six pupils had a fantastic trip to Colomendy. They took part in abseiling, the Leap of Faith, archery, caving, bushcraft, buggy making and much more. A huge thank you to Mrs. Roberts and Mrs. Harris for accompanying them on this trip and ensuring the children had lots of fun!!

Easter Fun Afternoon
We had a lovely afternoon on Thursday with all classes making games for the other children to enjoy. We had an Easter raffle and each class visited the other classes for Easter activities. There was even an Easter Obstacle course in the hall!!
FOBS Easter Bingo

FOBs organised a very successful Easter Bingo event that was ‘egg-stremely’ well attended on Thursday night!! Thank you to everyone who supported this event and sent in Easter eggs and raffle prizes. A HUGE thank you to all FOBS members for their hard work and a special thank you to Mrs. Kirkham for her excellent bingo calling! We also had a very generous £50 anonymous donation towards the fund-raising event. This support and generosity towards the children in our school is very much appreciated. The event raised £353.80! Amazing!! All money raised will be used for the benefit of the children in school, for trips, events and resources.
Table Tennis
Years Three to Six have been very busy developing their table tennis skills this week. As part of the grant we received from Tesco’s, we have been able to buy a full-size table and it is proving to be very popular. Well done everyone and keep practicing!!

Polite Reminder

 For health and safety reasons, please do not reverse or turn cars around at the school gates or in the immediate school vicinity. This is never permitted. Thank you for your support.

Important Dates

Friday 22nd March: School closes for Easter holidays 3:15 pm
Monday 8th April: Training Day

Tuesday 9th April: School opens for pupils

Wed 17th April: KS2 Carmel Cricket Club Sessions 

Tues 23rd April: First Experiences Violinists play at William Aston Hall
Wed 24th April: Hockey Festival Years Yrs. 5-6
Thursday 2nd May: Elwyn Owen Cup: Football Yrs. 2-4
Tuesday 14th May: Rounders Festival Yrs. 5-6
Monday 20th May: Personalised Assessments Years 2-6

Friday 24th May: School Closes for half term

Monday 3rd June: Training Day

Tuesday 4th June: School opens for pupils.

Attendance
 Nursery and Reception: 98.4%
Years One and Two: 98.2%
Years Three and Four: 89%
Years Five and Six:92.9% 
Whole School Attendance: 94.6%
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Pasg Hapus! Mwynhewch y gwyliau!
We wish you all a safe and enjoyable Easter break and look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 9th April.
 Kind Regards
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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